NOV-15-2011 10:53 Supervisor P.001/001



TOWN OF CHILI

STATE OF NEW YORK * COUNTY OF MONROE ESTABLISHED IN 1822



CHAIR
James Ignatowski
Vice-Chair
Robert Latragna
Secretary
Robert Latragna

ARCHITECTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEMBERS
James Ignatowski
Michael Divito
Matt Emens
Robert Latragna
Mark Merry

Minutes

FROM THE ARCHITECTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING OF August 31st, 2011

August 31st, 2011

To: Architectural Advisory Committee.

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by Chairman Ignatowski. In attendance were Mike Divito, Matt Emens, Mark Merry and Robert Latragna. Mike Slattery was in attendance as liaison to the town board.

The Chairman introduced the members.

New Business -

- 1. A presentation was made by Ms. Gerry Johnson on behalf of "A Time to Grow" preschool 3182 Chili Avenue. The current sign was reviewed and recommendations presented.
- 2. A presentation was made by Mr. Joe Lima on behalf of Open Door Baptist Church for replacement of a post and panel sign located at 350 Chili Scottsville Road.

Old Business

1. A review of changes to the previously submitted sign for "The Fathers House" was planned, but an entirely new design was submitted by Mr. Matt Sinicola for a sign, fencing, walls and landscaping. The committee gave first impressions and determined that it needed further review and submission of elevations due to the scope of the redesign. Chairman Ignatowski will contact the planning board to determine what previous approvals have been granted.

Mr. Mark Merry will represent the committee at the September 13th Planning Board meeting.

The committee discussed the addition of addresses to Boon & Sons/Fed Ex signage.

The chairman closed the meeting at 8:04 PM